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Welcome to ‘The Beat’! The Beat is a regular publication sent by your local policing team to provide you with updates on 
crime, investigation results and activities & events that your local policing teams have or are involved in. 

The local policing team for Market Bosworth are: Sgt James Cross. PC Phil Hale. PC Rob Cross and PCSO Allan Charles. 

                                      

 

 

Market Bosworth & 
Villages Newsletter 

Neighbourhood Link offers up to date information on 
appeals and events in Leicestershire:  

Neighbourhood Link provides a community messaging 
service for Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland and aims to 
keep residents informed and up to date with news on 
appeals, events and crime prevention advice in your area. 
Personalise your information by choosing what you receive, 
add work places and find out where your nearest 
neighbourhod watch is located. You can sign up for free by 
visiting:        https://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk/  
 

 

                            



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us. 

999 Emergency 

101 non-emergency  

https://leics.police.uk/local-policing/bosworth-ratby-
groby-markfield-and-stanton 

https://www.facebook.com/MarketBosworthPolice/ 

Proactive Traffic Enforcement Operation: 

With the support of our colleagues from the Environment Agency, 
the Driver Standards Agency and Leicestershire Police’s Road 
Policing Unit. The beat team ran an operation along the A447 on 
Friday 5th April 2019 targeting vehciles in poor condition. 

The operation saw a number of vehicles stopped with tickets being 
issues for a variety of offences. Common themes included illegal 
tyres, expired MOT, no seat belts and loose or dangerous parts. 

With such a large area to police these kind of operations are a real 
good opportunity for us to find out who is using our road network to 
commit crime and allowed us to focus on vehciles towing plant and 
trailers to ensure everthing is above board and legal. 

With the continued success of these operations, another operation 
will be planned on the beat for later this year. 

Our thanks to Dobbies Garden Centre for allowing us to use an 
area of their carpark to complete checks on the vehciles stopped 
throughout the day. 

          

 

All Parish Meeting: 

On Monday 15th April we help out ‘All Parish’ meeting at 
Bosworth Hall, all of the parish councils across our beat area 
were invited to attend where information about Leicestershire 
Police was shared and attendees were given the opportunity to 
raise any concerns within their community. Representatives 
from 10 of the 42 Parishes attended these being Desford, 
Cadeby, Bagworth, Thornton, Sutton Cheney, Shenton, 
Witherley, Carlton, Sheepy and Stoke Golding all attended the 
meeting and some really positive comments were received. 
We assume that with the other 32 not attending that they have 
no concerns with policing in their area. It is likely that a further 
All Parish meeting will be planned towards the end of the year. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Facebook for regular 
updates on what is happening: 

The ‘Market Bosworth Police’ Facebook 
page has grown rapidly since it was 
created last year and now has over 8,000 
followers, it is full of crime updates, news 
stories and other information that is really 
relevant to our community.  Please help us 
to increase our members by following our 
page. 

 

 

   

Date for your Diary: 

Saturday 18th May 2019 – we will be at Greenacres 
garden center in Stapleton between 12noon and 1pm. 

This is a great opportunity to meet your local officers and 
discuss any local issues or concerns you may have. 

Anti-Social Behaviour: 

With the warmer, brighter and hopefully drier nights 
approaching anti-social behavior often sees an increase. 
Usually we see this increase start during the Easter 
holidays, however so far there has not been the increase 
we all expected! We are aware of ongoing issues in and 
around Desford and at the Pavillion in Newbold Vernon 
and have increased our patrols in the area. 

If you suffer with anti-social behavior it can be reported in 
a range of different ways, either by calling police on 101 
contacting Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council or by 
visiting the Leicestershire Police website. 

If you are a parent or grandparent we would ask you to 
take this opportunity to speak to your children about what 
could be classed as anti-social behavior and the impact 
that this can have on others and themselves should the 
police become involved. 

Team Leicester 

You may notice that this month’s newsletter is a little shorter than normal, we apologies for this. Our 
team has been busy supporting the rest of the force working outside of our normal area with a number 
of different tasks. Some examples are supporting Operation Lionheart an operation targeting drugs and 
county lines. Securing scenes at serious incidents including house fires and a murder in other parts of 
Leicester, attending essential refresher training and in between taking some much earned time off with 
family over the Easter break. That said there is always someone available to respond to any 
emergencies reported on the area and even when we are not on patrol we are constantly monitoring 
incidents and following up on any enquiries at our earliest opportunities. Here’s some snap shots of 
some of the things we have been up to: 

 


